
Public Hearing 

Solar Power Farm Ordinance 

April 3, 2023 

 

As advertised a public hearing was held at 4:30 p.m. on Monday, April 3, 2023 in the Police Jury Meeting 

Room of the Courthouse Building, 200 Court Street, Ste. 207, Ville Platte, La 70586 to hear comments 

from the public regarding the adoption of a Solar Power Farm Ordinance.  

 

Ordinance does address Fire Protection, the decommissioning of the solar sites, and permitting fee of 

the sites. The ordinance does not specify inspection fees. Verbiage can be modified to model the project 

prior to adoption.  

 

Being there were no other comments from the public, the hearing was declared closed.  

 

 

___________________________________   ________________________________ 

Bryan Vidrine, President     Chester Granger, Secretary-Treasurer 


